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8th November 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

The school council have worked to improve the schools’ rewards systems. They have linked together 

all the procedures we were currently using and have come up with the model below. 

 
INDIVIDUAL 

Children will be awarded house points for any behaviour/work that is seen as being above 

expectation. Once they have accumulated 50 house points they will receive a SILVER Award (Staff 

can still award SILVER for exceptional attitudes/work). Once they have achieved 3 silvers they will 

receive a GOLD Award. 3 golds will result in a Merit Badge and 3 MERIT badges will result in a 

super badge. 

 

COLLECTIVE 

Each week monitors will record how may house points each team has collected and we will 

announce a weekly winner during the Friday Review Assembly. We will also keep a record of how 

many have been accumulated across a term to award the House Point Cup during the final week of 

each half term. 

 

I hope all of this makes sense, well done to the children of the school council for generating this 

model and we look forward to awarding those pupils who deserve it 

 

Kind regards 

 

Paul Hampson 

Assistant Head Teacher  
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